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In the morning of 14 November 2024,  Yayen Gallardo of Brain Trust, Inc.> a

 third party research company doing the preliminary work for QC Government's

 initiative versus food wastage moving towards food security, interviewed STC

 online. Just like most inquiries/initiatives by Congress exploring solutions

 to the same issues, PAGASA's Executive Director suggested that the QC

 Government tie-up with NGOs in properly handling excess food from

 establishments especially since these are turned-over after closing hours;

 hours after they were freshly prepared. Documented and signed turn-over

 forms for excess food to a QA officer designated by NGO must protect donors

 from any liability that may arise from spoilage/shrinkage during

 distribution to target beneficiaries especially those which were mishandled.
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